Patient Participation Group News
PPG Valentines Draw 
Members of the practice PPG (Patient Participation Group) recently spent time in the waiting rooms selling 'red hearts' for the PPG Valentines Draw.  Prizes were very kindly donated by PPG members. The winners of the Valentines Raffle which was drawn on 10th February were as follows:
· Mrs Martin - won a luxurious Valentines Hamper
· Mrs Clark - won a bottle of bubbly and a box of chocolates
· Mrs Russell - won a bottle of bubbly and a box of chocolates
· Mrs Wilkinson - won a Teddy Bear and box of chocolates
Our PPG is always looking for new members, or 'friends' of the group to help with our fundraising activities.  If you could spare an odd hour here and there to help out with our fundraising (perhaps by selling draw tickets in our waiting rooms) then please get in touch - we are always on the look out for more helpers! If you would be interested in helping with the PPG Fundraising activities please contact the Practice Manager for further information.
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